
July 30, 2023 

Name _________________________ 

e-mail: ________________________ 

address _______________________ 

phone _________________________ 

Currently in the Military   

 1st Time Attender  

How did you hear about Turning Point? 

_______________________________ 

  Interested in knowing more about   
       becoming a Christian 
  I've decided to become a Christian 
  Interested in baptism  
  Interested in joining a small group  
  Interested in receiving Pastoral Care 
  Would like to have someone visit 
  I am interested in receiving the weekly       
      update 
  Interested in volunteering in the  
       following area: ___________________ 
__________________________________ 
__________________________________ 
         Interested in the Entry Point 1  

   Next class: TBA 
 Interested in the Entry Point 2  

    Next class: TBA 
 

                 July 30, 2023 

WELCOME! We’re glad you’re here! If you’re new to Turning Point we’d love to 
connect with you. Please fill out your Feedback form in this Bulletin and drop it in 
the Offering Box on your way out. 

Turning Point’s next all church BBQ will be Sun-
day, August 6th immediately after 2nd service. Invite 
your family, friends and neighbors! There will be 
great fellowship, food, fun and games. You are 
welcome to bring your own lawn chair if you would 
like. If you would like to bring a side dish, there will 
be signup sheets in the Lobby.  

Mark your calendars for Saturday, August 5th. Turning 
Point's Youth will be holding a Car Wash here at the 
church from 10:00 am to 1:00 pm. Donations only.  

 

 

MEN’S BREAKFAST BIBLE STUDY: Meeting every Tues at 
7am at Denny’s restaurant (next to Super 8 motel). Come and 
join us. For more info call the office at 360-489-0378. 

If you are in 6th-12th grades, come 
and join us. We are having Youth 
every Wednesday from 6:30-8:00 
pm. For more info call or text Ron 

Brinkman 402-312-9517.  

HIS KIDS: needs both lead and assis-
tant volunteers in all age classrooms from 
nursery to grade 5, or if you feel God is lead-
ing you to be a representative at the His Kids 
sign in table on Sun., call Madelaine 303-359-
1730, or the office at 360-489-0378. 

SMALL GROUPS: Do you want to have a deep community with other Je-
sus followers? A Small Group is a wonderful place to make roots within the fami-
ly at TPC. We have Small Groups that meet in homes, or at the church, weekly, 
or biweekly. If you are interested in joining one of our Small Groups, you can 
either fill out the tear off in the bulletin, or email us  and we will help get you con-
nected with one of our groups. admin@turningpointolympia.com  

ADOPT A ROAD: SERVING CONNECTS US! Have you found your place to 
serve?  ADOPT-A-ROAD is all about making a visible and positive impact for our 
community by picking up litter - approx. 1.5 hours 4X per YR.  TPC cleans up 
Marvin Rd between the ARCO and Marconi’s subs.  Attention Small Group 
Leaders: Looking for a service project? Why not “Pick-A-Date” with Adopt-A-
Road? I would be happy to work with you & your group.  If interested, call John 
Lane (303) 522-8830. 

 
REFLECT & RESPOND 
THE LORD’S SUPPER is the act of remembering Jesus 
for what he accomplished by dying on the cross for our 
sins. Jesus asked his followers to remember that his 
body was broken and his blood was shed as he took the 
punishment for our sin.  

You don’t have to be a member of Turning Point to participate. If you have accept-
ed Jesus Christ as your Lord then you are welcome to join us in celebrating the 
Lord’s Table.  

THE LORD’S PANTRY: Open on the 4th Thurs. of the month. At 
this time, we are looking for volunteers for the check in table 
once a month and to work with the gleaning team. The team 
goes out 4 times a week (Mon, Tue, Thurs and Fri.) and collects 
donations from local grocery stores. Many donations are then 
dropped off at other food distribution sites, such as Lacey and 
Olympia Food Bank distribution centers. Volunteers would need to 

be available 7:30 AM to about 9:00 AM. This can be on a reoccurring scheduled 
basis (for example, every Monday) or on-call to cover vacations. Volunteers need 
to be able to pack and carry boxes weighing 20-40 lbs, negotiate stairs, and enter 
and exit van. If you would like to serve in either way, please call Hank at 360-701-

6698. 

Want to know more about Turning Point? Our purpose is to 
help you deepen your love and commitment to God and to 
fulfill his purposes for your life. We have two classes - Entry 
Point 1 followed by Entry Point 2 which will help you get 

connected. See feedback form for dates. Indicate your interest on the feedback 
form or online (Contact page).    

GIVING/FINANCIAL UPDATE: 
Below you will see our monthly giving goal, given to date, and a high-
lighted project/ministry that we are raising funds for.   
Just a reminder, giving to the general fund gives our team great flexibil-
ity, but you can also give to specific ministries by noting which ministry 
you want to support when you give.  TPC giving is voluntary (2 Cor 9:7) and not by 
plate passing, but as you are blessed, by cash or check (boxes in sanctuary or 
Foyer), or electronically (see website). 
We finished 2022 in healthy shape.  Thank you for financing the work! 
 
June Budget: $49,000 
June Giving:  $47,132 
 
Current project highlight [Ministry Truck] budget: $5000 
Giving to date: $5000 
 
Pray for: Our ability to support staff in inflationary times; paying down the mort-
gage; wisdom; our facility health, and maintenance. 



 
      HIS KIDS CHILDREN’S MINISTRY 

 Helping kids know and love Jesus! 
   The Nursery is available during  

     2nd service at 10:30 am 
 

 
Nursery (ages 1 through 4 years old): Children in this age group meet in His Kids 
Room 2 (lower level). Nursery opens at 10:25 am for second service. The les-
sons begin after children are dismissed from the Main Room. Please respect our 
wellness policy by keeping your child out of the nursery if he/she exhibits any 
symptom of illness.  

Classes available during 2nd service at 10:30 am: 
K through 2nd grade: This class meets downstairs in Room 1. The class begins 
after children are dismissed from the Main Room - please escort your child to the 
classroom at that time. 
3rd - 5th grades: Children in this age group will meet in the Lobby after children 
are dismissed from the Main Room. They will follow their teacher up the stairs to 
His Kids Room 8-9 (upper level)  
Note to Parents: Children’s staff are adults who passed background checks. For 
security purposes, all children in all His Kids classes must be checked in   where 
they will receive a name tag and a coded sticker per child. (Pagers are issued 
upon the parents’ request.) Please do this before service. When picking up chil-
dren from the Nursery, Preschool and Primary classes, please bring the 
sticker received at time of check-in. Children in each age-bracket will experi-
ence age-appropriate Sunday school programs.  
Parents of Infants: The Mothers’ Only Room is located upstairs (Room #4). This 
room is designed to provide privacy and a quiet, comfortable place where moth-
ers can continue to see and hear the service while feeding their babies.  

_________________________________________ 
_________________________________________ 
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_________________________________________ 
_________________________________________ 
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_________________________________________ 
_________________________________________ 
_________________________________________ 
_________________________________________ 
_________________________________________ 
_________________________________________ 
_________________________________________ 
_________________________________________ 
_________________________________________ 

questions? 
comments? 

prayer equests 


